
 ANSWERING REVIEWERS 

Dear Editor and Reviewers, 

Thank you for reviewing our paper “Off-the-shelf 3D printed titanium cups in primary 
total hip arthroplasty  ” .

We’ve appreciated your comments. We changed some of the contenent of the 
manuscript according to the revisions required by the reviewer (see comments below). 

We hope that you will consider our revised manuscript for publication in World Journal 
of Orthopedics 

Sincerely, 

The authors of the paper WJO-62402

Please find the reviewer’ comments below: 

Reviewer #1 
Dear Authors, you did accomplish a good paper on acetabular cups made out of porous 
metal. Unfortunately, you missed some early publication about cementless porous 
metal implants. Therefore, the discussion section urges revision in particular you 
should include and cite some established papers on porosity, pore size and fixation of 
acetabular components. The other parts of your manuscript do require minor revisions 
only. You will find my remarks in the revised manuscript where changes are tracked

We thank the Reviewer  for his positive comments. We have made changes in 
accordance with the reviewers’ comments. 


